
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/25/2025 I 
DOCUMENT NO. 02103-2025 

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 8:26 AM 
To: 'lillyonufrak@aol.com' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Palm Island sewer 

Good Morning, Lilly Onufrak. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

- Original Message-
From: lillyonufrak@aol.com <lillyonufrak@aol.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 8:25 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith <Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner 
Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Palm Island sewer 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good afternoon, 

I live at 17 Palm Dr. Please deny the application for sewers on our island. We live on the island part time. Most 
residents on our island are part time. Our septic is rarely used. Also, it is only a couple of years old. Our fencing and 
landscaping cost thousands of dollars. This will be torn apart. This project will also cause a great inconvenience for the 
ferry and traffic on the island. I also have little faith that the job will get done properly and in a timely manner. Please 
refuse this permit 

Thank you, Lilly Onufrak 
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